
MEANINGFUL USE PROGRAM NEWS UPDATE: 

Medicaid's New Resource for Meaningful Use Technical Assistance for MU 

Eligible Professionals 

 
Effective December 1, 2015, Meaningful Use Technical Assistance will be available to all Medicaid 

Eligible Professionals who are current participants in the Meaningful Use EHR Incentive Payment 

Program. The service will also be available to those Eligible Professionals who are not yet participants in 

the EHR Incentive Payment Program, but are interested in joining the MU program. 

 

Alabama Medicaid has partnered with Management & Medical Consulting Services, Inc. (MMCS), to 

make this service available to our MU providers statewide. The scope of this service focuses on providing 

assistance to providers to help navigate the Meaningful Use submission process including the State Level 

Registry, attestations, risk assessments, clinical quality measures, post-payment audits, and health 

information exchange (HIE) activities. 

 

The service is being provided at no cost to all our current and potential Medicaid MU Eligible 

Professionals. 

 

If you are interested in taking advantage of this resource, or if you have any questions about the program, 

please contact any one of the following individuals below:  

 

Marla Clinkscales:  marla@managementmed.com 

 

Stella Stewart:        stella.stewart@medicaid.alabama.gov 

 

Janice Miles:           janice.miles@medicaid.alabama.gov 

 

Thank you, for your participation. 

 


